'Q’F!STRO TELEPHONE No. 2319.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Hotel de Francia,

Cadiz, 27th July,1935,

Dear Sir,
With reference to the cese of the steam trawler "Juen"

end your letter of the 4th instent, I have to inform you that

I have spoken to the sons of the Owner regerding the continuing

of the class of this vessel snd I have been informed by them .

that the matter 1s being considered by the Owner in Coruifia, and

that I would be informed in due course,of his declsion,

Up to the present I have not heard enything further, and
as the repairs are considerably advanced, I think it would be
advisable for you to communicate direct with the Owner in Coruna,

I have informed the Owner's son of the notes in the
Special Reasons List and the Limitetion List, puf nothing has
been doffe yet to the boiler, £4 52

I am, Dééi sig.
Your% &'aithfully,
7%1521653 .4£4-4¢&9
The Secretary, 53':7'
London,

iag
P.S, See also my letter ‘of the leth instent,
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